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The City of Dayton Department of Water is creating
an inventory of service lines in order to identify where
lead pipes may still exist in the city.

City of Dayton Department of Water
Service Line
¥ Compliance Program
We visited your property today and found
that your service line is made of:

e

Lead Copper Galvanized Plastic
Steel

If your service line is lead, we have dropped
off a free water filter pitcher for your use.

Make sure to follow the manufacturer’s instructions on how to
properly use the pitcher, including when to replace the filter.

We also highly recommend contacting a plumber to replace
your service line with copper or plastic. For the latest list
of certified plumbers, please visit:
daytonohio.gov/691/Registered-Contractors-Lists

If you have questions, please contact (937) 333-3725
or SLCP@daytonohio.gov.

FOR MORE INFORMATION E E
Please visit daytonohio.gov/ ;

ServiceLineCompliance

or scan here.
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SCAN HERE
FOR PROGRAM
INFORMATION

A translation of this document is available by
visiting daytonohio.gov/ServiceLineCompliance/
documents.

Spanish: La traduccidn de estos documentos se puede
obtener visitando daytonohio.gov/ServiceLineCompliance/
documents o [lamando a 937-634-7835.

Russian: MNepeBof, 3TOro JOKYMeHTa MOXHO MONYYNUTb Ha
canTe daytonohio.gov/ServiceLineCompliance/documents
WA NO3BOHMB No TenedoHy 937-883-5987.

Turkish: Bu belgelerin terciimesini daytonohio.gov/
ServiceLineCompliance/documents adresini ziyaret
ederek veya 937-828-4509 numarali telefonu arayarak
edinebilirsiniz.

Swabhili: Tafsiri ya waraka huu inapatikana kwa kutembelea
daytonohio.gov/ServiceLineCompliance/documents
au kupiga simu 937-634-7350.

Kinyarwanda: Ubusemuzi bw’iyi nyandiko buboneka usuye
daytonohio.gov/ServiceLineCompliance/documents
cyangwa ugahamagara 937-907-1817.




